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    Parliament House 
Members’ BBQ 

 

3 May 2017 

The PSA is having a barbecue for all members in Parliament House 
Gardens. 

The event will commence at 5:00pm on Thursday 4 May and be held in 
the barbecue area of the gardens on Level 9 of Parliament House. 

All PSA members working in Parliament House and within Premier & 
Cabinet are invited. 

In order to grow our union, potential members are also invited. We 
encourage all members to invite their colleagues. 

Come along, have a sausage and talk about your rights at work. 

If you have any issues locating the barbecue, speak to the Parliamentary 
attendants at the front desk. You can also call the following contacts: 

Harry Wall - PSA Organiser 
0419 607 894 

David Hale - Parliamentary Delegate 
9230 3095 

April Lowndes - Parliamentary Delegate 
9230 2503 

https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW
https://twitter.com/psansw
https://twitter.com/psansw
http://psa.asn.au/defending-public-services/

